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HOW TO STAY CURRENT ON UPCOMING REGULATIONS 
 
One way to stay current on regulations is to periodically review Internet sources for information.   
 
National-focus Home Pages 
 
A number of nationally focused home pages exist that provide valuable, current information.  
These pages are a good source for upcoming regulations.  Web addresses for some useful home 
pages are:  
 
http://www.smallbiz-enviroweb.org 
http://www.epa.gov/sbo/ 
http://www.epa.gov/smallbusiness/ 
http://www.epa.gov/compliance/ 
 
 
State Home Pages 
 
A variety of state regulatory agency, SBO/SBEAP, and small business environmental assistance 
home pages are available that provide valuable information and the most current, state-specific 
information.  Links to the numerous state homepages may be found in the national pages listed 
above.  
 


